
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 15th July 2022 

Thank you for coming to see the Music Concert and Open Evening! It was lovely to see 
you all!   

And finally… If you have any quick questions or concerns please feel free to drop an email to 
info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to arrange a time for a meeting. Please do keep an eye on the 
school website which lists all the key dates for the Autumn Term.  

Miss Mitchell and Mrs Ross 

Diary Dates 
Production—18.7.22 
Production—19.7.22 
No Ark – 21.7.22 (am and pm)  
No Ark – 22.7.22 (am and pm) 

English 

This week we have 
finished reading our 
book ‘The Last Bear’ 
by Hannah Gold. The 
children loved reading 
in partners on the 
field in the shade. 
They also loved the 
twists and changes 
towards the end of the 
story. Next week., we 
will be doing a writing piece inspired by the 
story. 
 
Maths 
This week in Maths, the children have 
become investigative problem solvers. They 
have had to solve problems linking to the 
Year 5 curriculum and then have created 
their own problems for each other to solve.  

Homework 
The children's posters from last week were 
brilliant. I am so proud of them!  
Reading—there is a reading comprehension 
in Homework books.  
Maths—please complete the MyMaths 
homework on problem solving.  
Grammar—complete the grammar 
worksheet in the children's books.  

Production 
The KS2 production, The Great Show, will be 
taking place at 6pm on Monday 18th July 
and Tuesday 19th July. Year 5 pupils will 
form part of the choir and the stage crew. 
Year 5 have been working tremendously 
hard to learn the songs and the dance moves 
and we would love as many children as pos-
sible to join us and support our Year 6 
friends. Children will need to be in school for 
5.30 pm in order to get ready for a prompt 
start. They will need to be collected at 7pm. 
Children will need to be in school uniform 
for the performance . 

Water bottles and sun hats 

Now we have entered the hottest part of the 
year, we kindly ask that you send your 
child to school with a water bottle (Please no 
juice) which we can take outside at 
lunchtime so they can stay hydrated. In 
very warm weather, please make sure they 
also come to school with a hat and wearing 
suncream. However, please do keep an eye 
on the weather as children will still need 
coats if it rains.  

This is the last homework letter of the year. 
Thank you for all your support over the past 
year and helping the children to progress in 
Reading and Timestables.  
 
I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching the class 
over the year and watching them grow and 
make excellent progress.  
 
 
Over the summer, please do remember to 
continue practising timetables and reading 
regularly.  

Bags 
Please provide a bag for the children to 
bring their books home from next week.  


